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Peck Flannery Gream Warren Architects, LLC
112 North Main St.

Elizabethtown, Kentucky 42701

Phone: 270-765-2147

Fax: 270-765-2148




September13, 2012
Nannette Johnston

Hardin County Board of Education

65 W.A. Jenkins Rd.

Elizabethtown, KY 42701

RE: September 2012







    Hardin County Schools








   (Report of Projects in Progress)

Dear Nannette:

Please consider the following as a report on projects which our firm is presently providing Architecture/Engineering services.  I have no action items for board review/approval this month that are not on the consent agenda. 
1.
NORTH HARDIN HIGH SCHOOL – PHASE 5
Mark McNutt on September 11, relayed that seeding and strawing will take place September 17- 21.  
2.
JOHN HARDIN HIGH SCHOOL - Baseball/Softball Restroom/Concession Facility
Mark McNutt on September 11 relayed that seeding and strawing will take place the week of September 17- 21.  
3.
RENOVATIONS OF VINE GROVE ELEMENTARY SCHOOL
The following is the status of the various areas: 

3.1 All classrooms are occupied. 

3.2 The cafeteria and kitchen is in use.
3.3 The media center is in use.  New cabinets are due next week.
3.4 The administration area is functional with remedial work associated with the carpet, vct and painting to be performed during Fall break.
3.5 The student corridors are functional and near completion. The stairways have new code complying steel railings installed; however, painting and new rubber stair treads have not been installed. 
3.6 The major portion of the new elevator work has been performed. However it is not as yet functional and is not in use.  
3.7 Exterior masonry work is nearing completion with remaining @ work at the front canopy columns.  Staining of east gable area is planned to solve the color difference at this location.
3.10 Front canopies and sidewalk are expected to be complete in two weeks.
3.11 Removal of rock at James T. Alton’s football field is in progress.
3.12 Interior Gymnasium is planned for Fall break. 
4. CENTRAL HARDIN HIGH SCHOOL PHASE III HVAC RENOVATIONS
The project is substantially complete; punch list items are in progress.

5. NORTH HARDIN PHASE 6
All areas of the project are complete and in use, with minor exceptions; the Agriculture Shop, Choral Storage Room and installation of marker boards/tack boards are expected to be finished next week..   
Punch list work for interior work has; for the most part been completed.  Exterior façade punch list will be performed after remaining work in Agriculture Shop and the Choral Storage area have been completed. 

6. Woodland Elementary School
The work is nearing completion with completion of EIFS.  No issues known at this time.

Please give me a call if you have questions regarding this report.

Sincerely,
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Larry Gream                                                                                                     
C: 
  Gary Milby   
            David Wyatt      
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